TENDER DOCUMENTATION

FOR

AUDITING THE PRACTICE OF  

THE MENTAL CAPACITY ACT 2005
DEADLINE 22nd JANUARY 2010
1. Background: The Mental Capacity Act

The Mental Capacity Act 2005 (MCA) provides a statutory framework to empower and protect vulnerable people who may not be able to make their own decisions.  It makes it clear who can take decisions, in which situations, and how they should go about this.  It enables people to plan ahead for a time when they may lose capacity. The Act was fully implemented in 2007.

2. Supporting the auditing of the practice of the Mental Capacity Act.

The Department of Health has invited organisations to tender to support the auditing of practice of the Mental Capacity Act.

3. The audit 

To support the continuing successful implementation of the Act and to understand better how organisations are meeting the Act’s requirements after more than two years since the Act’s full implementation the Department of Health is inviting bids from statutory, independent and third sector organisations to audit their practice.

A sum of between £5,000 and £10,000 is available to cover the whole or partial costs of carrying out the audit.

A bid will need to include as a minimum:

1. The name of the bidding organisation

2. A brief description of the proposed audit

3. When the audit is due to be carried out (must be within the next 12 months)

4. When the audit is due to report

5. How many people's work it might audit

6. The type of work it is proposed to audit

7.  The audit tool to be used. (You may choose to use your own audit tool or one of the tools developed by another organisation e.g. Social Care Institute for Excellence (SCIE). A description of the SCIE tools is attached. )

8. Where available please attach the tool or provide an electronic link to the tool

9. To whom the money should be paid were the bid to be successful

The Department of Health will wish to see a summary of the completed audit. 

Exceptional bids may attract more than £10,000.



Applications should be sent to:

Rachel Zerihan

Department of Health, Room 124

Wellington House

133-155 Waterloo Road

London SE1 8UG

Or to Rachel.Zerihan@dh.gsi.gov.uk

Deadline: 22nd January 2010

Queries:

Tel: 0207 972 4431 or E-mail: Paul.Gantley@dh.gsi.gov.uk 
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